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Opportunity through  
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The Toobanna Tabloid 

Term 3, Week 7 

 

 

.     

28 August - Year 6 - Ingham State High School NAIDOC ceremony 

29 August - Romanello Shield soccer carnival (nominated students only) 

 30 August - Student Free Day 

11 September - End of Term parent meeting (1.30-2pm) and open classroom (2-3pm)   

12 September - Touch Football Carnival (Year 4/6) 

13 September - Cricket Blast (Year 4/6) - Last day of term 3 

30 September - First day of term 4 

10 October  - School Photos 

 

REGULAR WEEKLY EVENTS 

Home reading folders returned everyday. 

Monday—Religion 

Tuesday—Italian and Physical Education with Mutarnee  

Wednesday—Tuckshop orders due ($8 per child) 

Thursday—Tuckshop  

Friday - Strings Program (for nominated students)  

 

Lessons start at 9am.  Student socialisation and preparation for learning starts at 8.30.  Please aim to  

arrive between 8.30 and 9am for a smooth start to the day.   Every day and every minute of every lesson 

counts!   

Please speak to staff, phone the school on 47772124 or text on 0477368685 if your child is going to be  

absent.  We need to record reasons for absences but they must be reported by an adult to school staff 

verbally, by note or via a phone message.  We are not able to record absences reported by students.   

 
OUR ANNUAL IMPLEMENTATION PLAN priority for 2024 is to improve the 

level of achievement of all of our students in English.   
You can help with this goal by reading regularly at home with your children.  

 
 

Our School Rules 

Be SAFE         Be RESPECTFUL      Be a LEARNER 



 

 

Please note that Friday the 30th of August (week 8) is 
a student free day.   

 

Week 8 Events 

Year 6 students are invited to attend a NAIDOC ceremony at Ingham State High School on Wednesday 
the 28th of August.  Parents are requested to provide transport to the High school (may use the high 
school bus routes/walk/ be driven)  to meet Mrs Franklin at the auditorium for an 8.50am start and    

students will be transported back to Toobanna State School, by staff, after the event.    

On Thursday the 29th of August our senior students will join with our cluster small schools to compete in 
the Romanello Shield soccer carnival at the Ingham Soccer Fields.  Students will be required to be at 

school for an 8.30 bus departure and will be returned to school well before 3pm. 

Notes for each of these events have been sent home with this newsletter and need to be returned as 
soon as possible please.  

Friday - is a student free day.  Our staff are completing our annual first aid training.  

 

Week 9 is another busy week here at school.  Students will be completing units of work and finalising 
their assessments.   

 

Week 10 Events 

Wednesday - All parents are invited to a parent meeting at 1.30pm followed by an open classroom from 
2pm - 3pm.  Our students love to share their educational journeys with their loved ones so we hope you 

can attend. 

Thursday - Nominated senior students are invited to attend the district touch football carnival at 
Macknade State School. Junior students will have a normal day of learning at school. 

Friday - Nominated senior students are invited to attend the district Cricket carnival at the Ingham 
Cricket fields.  Junior students will have a fun day of learning back at school.  

 

TERM 4 News 

School Photos 

We will be having school photos on Thursday the 10th of October at 9am.  Envelopes for payment are  
accompanying this newsletter and money can be paid anytime between now and the 10th of October 

Swimming Lessons in Term 4 

Swimming lessons will resume on Tuesdays in term 4.  If you are purchasing new swimming attire for your 
children please make sure they are easy for them to put on and off independently.  All students must 
wear a swimming shirt (rashi/covering their shoulders) and some students may like to bring their own 

goggles.  Please label items with your child’s name. This makes for smooth lessons! 

 Attendance  

 We will be rewarding everyone who attends school regularly (95-100%    
attendance) with a special treat on the last day of term.  

Please support your child to be at school, on time everyday.   

If your child is going to be away then please contact the school and provide 
the reason.   


